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We had an incredible field trip to Riverfront 
Regional Park! We traversed a “river”, 
visited the actual river and tossed in dirt 
balls, learned that some plants are 
poisonous (Poison Hemlock was picked 
and identified), climbed in the Redwoods, 
played in a stick fort, made fairy houses, 
worked on documenting our trip in our 
journals, and were in awe of the trees. We 
could have stayed forever.



 



 

Looking at Literacy… 
We started a new story, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, 
this week. We are finding many ways to play with the 
story to build literacy skills. We read, created 
collages, danced to the song, and tried out our new 
felt board story. 

We haven’t forgotten about Traction Man! In fact, we 
even added a second to our class. He has been 
going on lots of adventures! We created a waiting list 
to make sure everyone got a turn and this 
encouraged lots of name writing (just a little teacher 
trick).



What will you do when it rains? This is my most asked question… This is what we did on the 
stormiest day this week. We still went out, but we may have come in a little early as well. We also 
came in on Thursday when the thunder started rolling up above us, but we were amazed 
watching and listening to the storm roll in!


